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Peninsula Stadium Authority / Peninsula Pilots Rescheduled Tour of War Memorial Stadium

On November 12, 2020, the City Council was scheduled to tour the War Memorial Stadium to view
the improvements to the stadium where the Peninsula Pilots, and other community groups, play. The
tour had to be cancelled due to inclement weather but a presentation was made at the November
12th City Council work session.  To supplement that briefing, this is a rescheduled opportunity for the
members of City Council to physically tour the stadium.
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